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Lollipop Lane 
NEWSLETTER 

TEACHER UPDATES 
 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES: Parent-teacher 
conferences are a good communication tool; they provide parents 
and teachers an opportunity to discuss any concerns or affirmations 
they may have. Please sign-up on the sheet listed outside of the 
classroom by Friday, February 21st.  

FEBRUARY IS NATIONAL DENTAL MONTH: All classes will be 
discussing proper hygiene during February. We will also talk to the 
students about what happens when they go to the dentist and 
healthy eating habits.  
 
WINTER WEATHER is here! Please dress your student 
appropriately for outdoor play in the cold weather. We do not go 
outside if it is below freezing. Lollipop Lane follows USD 336 for 
snow days, so please listen to WIBW (Ch. 13) or KNZA radio for 
information on school closings. I will post it on our Facebook page 
as well as Class Tag. 

VALENTINES: We will have a Valentine’s exchange for all classes 
in February. The students may bring cards on or after Thursday, 
Feb. 6th. We will make sacks at school to bring Valentine’s home 
in. When you and your child address the cards, please print the 
first name and last initial. Because of the confusion of trying to help 
each child read their Valentine’s, we will not open them at school. 
Please bring a valentine only for the other kiddos in your child’s 
class. 

ENROLLMENT FORMS AVAILABLE FEB.10TH upon request from 
teachers for returning students and siblings of current students. 
Returning students will only need to fill out a new Emergency 
Medical Release and enrollment form. Please return forms, 
enrollment fee and first month’s tuition to a teacher or the drop box 
by March 5th. 

 

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 2 0  

Reminders! 
NO SCHOOL 

Due to P-T Conferences 
Friday, Feb. 28th  

  

Parent Teacher Conferences 
Tues., Feb. 25th                          

3:00-7:00 PM 

 
Wed., Feb. 26th  

10:00 AM–1:00 PM & 3:00-
7:400PM 

Thurs., Feb. 27th                     
10:00 AM-1:00PM & 3:00-7:00PM 

 BIRTHDAYS 
5th – Derrick S. 
19th – Jensen A. 

Valentine’s Parties 
 

There will be a sign-up sheet posted 
on the bulletin board outside of the 
classroom. Our parties are possible 

because of your willingness to 
volunteer your time or to bring 
snacks/drinks, and games. We 

appreciate your willingness to help! 
******************************* 

 
Thursday, February 13th @ 

10:45 AM 
 

Friday, February 14th @ 
10:45 AM & 2:15 PM 


